RIVERSIDE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL WORKSHOP MEETING August 22, 2022

A Special Workshop Meeting of the Riverside Township Board of Education was held on Monday, August 22, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., in the Board Conference Room.

Present were: D. Graf, W. Greiner, S. Koka, T. McElroy, E. Mossop, M. Pinho, R. Wallace,

B. Winering, M. Adams, and R. O'Brien

Absent were: S. Parker and J. Sierra

Mr. Greiner led the flag salute.

Mr. O'Brien announced that adequate notice of the meeting had been given to the public by notifying the Burlington County Times and the Courier Post on August 11, 2022 and posted at the Riverside Town Hall.

Ms. Saia gave an overview of opening day theme, as well as planned activities and training. Bob Garrison from Garrison Architects came in to speak about the proposed new building. The board was introduced to the new HS Assistant Principal, Jaqueline Edmonds.

ADJOURNMENT

On the motion by Mrs. Graf, seconded by Ms. Koka, and carried unanimously, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert O'Brien Board Secretary